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Workout facilities 
being targeted in 

Burbank. 
 

The Burbank Police Department is currently investigating the thefts 
of valuables from vehicles and lockers in and around various 
workout facilities.  These thefts are occurring during all hours of the 
day.    
 
There have been some thefts that have occurred in which a locker 
was left unlocked and unattended.  There have also been numerous 
reports that during the theft of a secured locker, the lock had been 
manipulated and removed or cut and removed.   
 
We are encouraging individuals not to bring valuables into workout 
facilities and not to leave them in their vehicles.  If you do bring 
valuables, keep them with you at all times.  
 
In the event you see any suspicious activity, please obtain as much 
information as possible and contact the Burbank Police Department 
directly at 1-818-238-3000. 


